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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I’d like to take this opportunity to welcome the new families that have joined us this term.  

Highwood now has 293 children from Nursery to Year 6, which is the highest number of children we 

have had for a significant number of years.  This is great news and reassuring to know that parents 

are choosing Highwood and believe in the vision we have for educating children.  Inside this 

newsletter, you will get to read about all the amazing opportunities that Highwood children have as 

well as seeing the enjoyment they get from the learning. 

 

Joining our staff team after half term will be Michelle Bull who will be our new Parent Support 

Advisor (PSA).  She will be based in the Family Centre and will be out and about on the playground in 

the morning to get to know you all.  Please keep your eye out for details of the events that will be 

organised and Michelle will welcome ideas of ways in which she can support your family. 

 

By the time you are reading this newsletter, your child’s teacher will have completed their mid-year 

reports.  I will be proof reading and making my own comments on them during half term so that on 

March 2nd you will be fully up to date with how your children are performing in school.  From this 

report, the children will then have their target wheels created, so that they can begin working on 

their next steps straight away.  This progress will then be documented in their Purple Folders ready 

for our child centred Learning Reviews at the end of the year. 

 

Finally, training for my half marathon is going well.  I am almost up to full race distance!  My race 

number has arrived as has my Naomi House vest.  Thank you to those that have sponsored me so far 

- I am 58% towards my target with online donations and there are more sponsors in paper form.  I 

really appreciate the support given - it makes running on the cold, wet mornings much more 

appealing! 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/matt-hickey1 

There is also a sponsor form in the school office for those without access to online facilities. 

Have a great Half term! 

Matt Hickey 
Head Teacher 
@headhighwood 
































